
Joe Cleary
3368 Montrose Rd., Suite 106

Niagara Falls, ON Canada

Governor Nikki Haley
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC
29201

Dear Governor Haley,

I do not know if this correspondence will ever reach you but miracles never cease to happen.

Enclosed is my letter to Mayor Joe Riley in Charleston telling him of our plan to erect a monument for
those individuals who were shot on June 17th• Youwill also seesome of the work that Tim Schmalzhas
done all over the world.
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KeepG 'ng and Growing

I hope that this letter will reach you so that you and Mayor Rileywill get together and entertain our
proposal to meet with you both so that the mechanics of our programme will be explained.

. (Joe)Cleary
Telephone: 905-371-0132


